
Biking/Walking Permission Slip 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

To ensure the safety of our campers, it is required that any camper biking or walking to or 
from camp have a signed permission slip on file with their Camp Director.  Campers must 
have completed grade three and must sign out with their Camp Director before leaving 
the Moses Brown campus.  Younger siblings may be approved to bike/walk home as a 
group at the discretion of Camp Director taking into consideration the distance and 
potential safety hazards.  Dismissal time is dependent upon the camp, and it is strongly 
encouraged that your child’s arrival time be tracked for consistency.  In case of severe 
weather, students will be required to be picked up. 

I grant permission for my child to self-dismiss from Moses Brown Summer Camps 
unaccompanied by camp personnel.  I understand that Moses Brown assumes no liability 
for my child once checked out and the campus and does not furnish crossing guards.

Camper’s Name:   ______________________________________________   

Grade September 2025: ________________ 

Camp:   _______________________________________________________ 

______  Today only (date)    _______________________________________ 

______ Occasionally  (list dates)  ________________________________

 ______ For the remainder of the camp season 

Parent/Guardian Name  (Please Print)  ________________________________________________

Signature______________________________________________ Date___________________________ 

DSilvestri
Cross-Out


